
City of Independence 

Airport Board 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 

TO: Airport Board 

FROM: Brett Soukup Airport Manager 

DATE OF 
MEETING:  November 6, 2024 

SUBJECT:   (CIP) Airport Improvement Program 
 

BACKGROUND:  
Every year in November the airport board and the city put a 5-year (CIP) together to be submitted for 
future growth at the Independence airport.  
 

 

 
RECOMMENDATION: 

The airport board needs to Arrange how they would like the (CIP) projects to be laid out for the 
next five years. This must all be decided before the first rough draft is submitted for review 
on November 16th.  


